July 17, 2020

Re: Move-out Day 2020

To our Residents and Guarantors,

Here at Tradition on the 50 we’re excited that you have chosen to live with us for the 2019-2020
AcademicYear.This academic year has been like none other we’ve seen before. With that said, we are reaching
out to all of our residents as we want to take this opportunity to let you know that we are implementing
some internal efforts into our Move-out day plan that are designed with social distancing in mind. We ask that
you read through the items below as they will help all of us have a smooth and safe move-in day.

e  Allresidents who are moving out will have turn their keys in at our drive-thru checkout lane which will
be located at the main exit gate.

e Please limit only 2 guests per resident on move-out day. This will help cut down on the overall foot
traffic at the property and assist with our efforts to comply with social distancing guidelines.

e We ask that all residents and guarantors wear masks while walking through the property on move-out
day. We will have masks on hand if you need one.

e We encourage you not to bring a large U-Haul truck on move-out day. These large trucks tend to take
up more parking space on move-in day which will not comply with our social distancing efforts.

e DPlease refrain from bringing professional movers to the property on move-out day. If this is an absolute
necessity for your move-out, then you’ll need to schedule and alternative date prior to July 31,2020 for
the movers to visit the property as they will not be permitted on the property on move-out day.

Thank you for choosing to live with us at Tradition on the 50 and we look forward to seeing you on Move-out
day.

Sincerely,

Tradition on the 50 Management Team





